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I oppose HB 3971.  It would override local zoning laws to allow Lane County to build 

a recycling plant for garbage and hazardous materials on sensitive wetland property 

that floods.  

 

This bill will lead to higher garbage fees for Lane County residents who are already 

taxed to death.  

 

This is bad policy. It will result in an environmental stewardship disaster.  


